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CHUEH HSUAN GARDEN IS AVAILABLE AFTER 2-MONTH REMODELING

英文電子報

Chueh Hsuan Garden, a Chinese Palace style building and a site for 

students’ extracurricular activities, is formally available after a two-

month remodeling. 

 

The newly remodeled Chueh Hsuan Garden has accommodated three 

parts—exhibition, demonstration and tea halls. 

 

The site was renovated from the original Chinese Palace style classrooms in 

order to maintain the Chinese style. French windows substitute the original 

windows with a lattice-fan design door. A Chinese flowering crabapple style 

door was situated in inner part. The eaves with an open-style design bring 

a wider space. All the tables and chairs will be put in according to 

students’ needs. Mr. Hsu Wei-chih, Lecturer, Dept. of Architecture, TKU 

was in charge of the design, said that the design is to give students more 

space for use. 

 

The classroom is equipped with bar table, tea tables and several pieces of 

works, done by the Fine Arts Club members, which are hanging on the walls. 

The whole classroom gives us “a place without pressure”. 

 

TKU’s Founder Dr. Clement C.P. Chang, President Chang Horng-jinh, Vice 

Presidents Flora C.I.Chang and Feng Chao-kang jointly cut the ribbon 

formally to open the site on Sept. 18. 

 

President Chang said that the Chueh Hsuan Garden classrooms not only can be 

used for teaching but also for enjoying the beautiful landscape and he 

hoped that students will make use of them more frequently.




